
 

Please pray for our Deacon of the Week, Keith Martin and his church 

families:  Sonya Anthony, Alex Arquette, Della Belvin, Linda Breaks, 

Clements Carr, James DeRosa, Terry Littell, Donna Phillips,           

Margaret Sarratori, Kendall Sentz, Hayes Williams and the              

Cirillo Family 

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT THE PASTOR:  

rgoude1@cox.net or 757-784-2614 (cell).   

November 15, 2020 

Membership 355  Sunday School Enroll.   108  

11:00 Worship 54          Sunday School Atten. N/A          

General Receipts $     3320.00 Lottie Moon $       425.00 

Regular Offering $     2495.00  BGAV $       400.00 

   Today:            Next Week: 

Deacons: Keith Martin        Sandy McElfresh 

Large print hymnals & a large print Bible are available for your 

use.  Please let an usher know if you would like to use them.   

November Tellers: Helen Spence & Bill Breeden 

November Ushers: Leslie Belvin, Chris Hutson,  

  Barbara Mangrum & Howard Warren  

Birthdays & Anniversaries 11/22/20-11/28/20 

 

Anniversaries:   

11/25:  James & Brittany DeRosa 

 

Birthdays:   

11/23:  Autumn Eifes 

11/27:  Jimmy Diggs 



 

November 22, 2020 11:00 am WORSHIP 

We thank God you are here and hope you get to know Jesus by   

receiving His love and His church’s ministries. Please fill out a 

“Welcome or C.A.R.E. Card” & place it in the offering plate       

located on the table in the Narthex as you exit . 

 “As you go, make disciples…”  Matthew 28:19 

Pray, call, minister, witness with members and others.   

 
 

PRELUDE 

HYMN OF PRAISE *644  vs. 1, 2 & 4                   “Count Your Blessings”  

 

WELCOME/ ANNOUNCMENTS                                       Pastor Bud Goude 

MINISTRIES/PRAYER                                                     Pastor Bud Goude 

CHAPLAIN CRISIS MINISTRY                                    Sharon Warren

          

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD VIDEO 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC                    “Thanksgiving”                             Adult Choir  
  

PARALLEL SCRIPTURE  John 13:34-35                         Pastor Bud Goude 

OFFERTORY PRAYER                     Pastor Bud Goude 

 

DOXOLOGY*                                                                                Hymn 253 

 
SCRIPTURE  Psalm 138:1-8                                          Pastor Bud Goude                                                           

MESSAGE  “A Prayer For Thanksgiving” 

 

CLOSING PRAYER                                                           Pastor Bud Goude 

  

POSTLUDE          

 

Happy Thanksgiving!! 
 

Please Observe Social Distancing 

Face Masks Required While In The Building 

 

Future Opportunities  
 

 

11/22/20  11:00  am  Worship 

11/26/20        Thanksgiving/Office Closed 

11/27/20        Office Closed 

11/29/20  11:00  am  1st Advent Wreath Lighting 

  11:00  am  WMU International Missions/Lottie  

        Moon Day 

12/2/20    6:00  pm  Advent Bible School 

12/5/20    6:30  pm  Practice for Hanging of the Greens 

Announcements 
 

1)  Operation Christmas Child :  Shoeboxes are due back TODAY 
 

2)  Lottie Moon Christmas Offering : Christmas is rapidly approaching 
and at this time of year we are called to pray for our missionaries and      
support them with the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. The Week of    
Prayer for International Missionaries is November 29-December 6.  This 
year our goal is $2,500.00. 
 

3)  Wreaths Across America:  Our American Heritage Girls troop is doing 
a fundraiser for Wreaths Across America. Each wreath purchased will be 
laid on the grave of a veteran at Yorktown National Cemetery. The girls 
will be attending the wreath laying ceremony and laying those wreaths on 
December 19th. If you would like to sponsor a wreath, you can do so 
at: https://tinyurl.com/AhgVA1318WAA. If you'd prefer to order by cash or 
check, there is a box on the media center. You may also choose to order 
your wreath through one of the girls in the troop. The deadline to order for 
this year's ceremony is November 30th. Please contact Alyssa Owens if 
you have any questions.  
 

4)  Several people have asked for Paige’s new address:  Paige & Jay Bond, 
1725 Wycliffe Street, Bedford, VA 24523 
 

5)  Advent Bible School will be held Wednesday’s December 2nd, 9th, 
and 16th, from 6:00-7:00 pm.  If you have questions, please see Paige 
Bond (Belvin) Thank you!! 
 

6)  We are still collecting nonperishable food items and hygiene items, 
along with nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene items.  You may 
drop off your items in the box outside the Narthex during office hours, M-F 
9am-12pm. 
 

7)  After obtaining approval from the Deacons, the Personnel Committee 
has appointed Connie Stewart acting CYM Coordinator beginning          
December 1, without pay.  After approval at the called Business Meeting on 
December 16, pay will be retroactive. 


